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Please pass this bill! We need to clean things up, not pollute more. Getting rid of 

pollutants and toxins at the source makes sense and is far more affordable and 

reasonable than managing the consequences of allowing perfluoroalkyl or 

polyfluoroalkyl substances to continue to spread throughout our state. 


